Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.61: Gaylen and Judy Bartlett

————— Forwarded by Marian Kadota/R5/USDAFS on 09/12/2006 09:49 AM —-————
Gaylen Bartlett <toysrpapalearthlink.net>
09/11/2006 12:43FM

To
JjomhGcpuc.ca.gov, jnoironlfs.fed.us

Giial

Jjbxlcpuc.ca.gov, mkadctalfs.fed.us, mantoncvichllackos.crg,
Linda. lambournelmail.house.gov, senator.runner@sen.ca.gov,
assemblymember. runnerlassenbly.ca.gov, <toysrpapalfearthlink.net>
assenblymember. stricklandlassembly.ca.gov,

Catherine. kennedylasm.ca.gov, L.westelsanta-clarita.com,
JjbxEcpuc.ca.gov, mkadotalfs.fed.us, AgualulceZ00&facl.com,
rgarwackilprodigy.net, herdemlacl.comn,

horsingroundlaocl.com, alicewollmanladelphia.net

Subject
Antelope-Pardee Transportation Line Alter. 5

To Julie Halligan, Administrative Law Judge
Jody Noiron, Angeles National Forest supervisor

As a resident of Agua Dulce, Ca and living on Escondide Canyon Road, an
area that will be directly impacted by the Southern California,
Antelope-Pardee 500-kv Transportation Line Project, Alternative 5, I am
regquesting an extension of at least 60 days for the comment period on
the Draft EIR/EIS project. T understand this project had been reguested
in June of 2005 and it was as late as August 2006 before the
Alternative 5 was added. None of us who will be impacted was notified C.61-1
even then of the Alternative 5. I do not believe that we have
sufficient time to totally be heard of the subject and its impact con
this community. Please give us time to be heard.

Thank vou for your time and consideration.

Gaylen and Judy Bartlett
9610 Escondido Canyon Road
Agua Dulce, Ca. 913590
661-268-1737
toysrpapalearthlink.net

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-149 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.61: Gaylen and Judy Bartlett
C.61-1 Please see General Response GR-5 regarding the noticing procedures for an EIR/EIS. Also, please

note that the CPUC, as the CEQA Lead Agency, and the USDA Forest Service, as the NEPA Lead
Agency, extended the public review period for the Project from 45 days to 60 days.

December 2006 Ap.8C-150 Final EIR/EIS



